
Mayor Bobbitt and Commissioners Heidi Hogan and Jimmy Kearney met with Joe Dooley and 
Dennis Paton from UCPCOG and on Wednesday, July 17, 2013, at 9.18 am, at the Town Hall, 
112 E. South Main Street.  Valerie Moore, Grants Management Representative, from the 
Department of Commerce arrived at 10:14 am.  The purpose was a start-up visit for the NC 
Catalyst CDBG project (Library Renovation Grant). 
 
The process and procedures for release of funding approval conditions and release of funds, 
environmental review, general and financial grant administration and other policies and 
procedures concerning implementation of the grant were reviewed and discussed. 
 
A quorum of the Board was not present and no action was taken. 
 
Then meeting adjourned at 12:18 pm. 
 
 
         ________________________ 
         Clerk 


